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Gillieston public school is in great need of updates. The hall is too small for the number of kids 
and doesn't have any cooling this is were they have after school care also. The grounds are so 
uneven it has to be a health and safety issue when the kids are playing sports. And the majority 
of class rooms are demountable every year adding more demountable . 
Drop off times are a nightmare at the school. The streets are only wide enough for one car to 
pass on a few occasions my car mirror has nearly been taken off. 


